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VSMUDSACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILnY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

February 15, 1983

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAP REACTOR REGULATION
ATTN: DARRELL G EISENHUT, DIRECTOR

DIVISION OF LICENSING
US NUCLEAR REiULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

DOCKET NO. 50-312
LICENSE NO. APR-54
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON INSERVICE TESTING

PROGRAM RELIEF REQUEST - NRC LETTER DATED DECEMBER 15, 1982

The additional information requested in your letter of December 15,
1982 will require an extension of time for our response. The work
to develop the testing program was performed over three years ago
and the research into the background has proven to be more time con-
suming than anticipated. However, our response will be mailed by
March 4, 1983
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John J. Mattimoe
General Manager

i

8302220319 830215
PDR ADOCK 05000312
P PDR

AN ELECTRIC SYSTEM SERVING M0RE THAN 600.000 IN THE HEART OF CAllf0RNaA
_ . _ . _ _ _ . . . . . . . _. _ __ . _ . . . _ . . _ _. . . _ _ _ . , _ _ . . _ . . _ . , _ . . - _ .


